
From:
To:  

Date: 9/14/2016 2:53:30 PM
Subject:

“Prescription drug abuse is a serious issue touching far too many families and communities across South Carolina and 
our country. That’s why we will continue to work hard implementing the Governor’s Prescription Drug Abuse 
Prevention Council recommendations—to help find solutions for our families with a loved one fighting addiction 
while providing accountability across the state.”
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